OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

Novenber 28, 1977

Amoco Production Company
Security Life Building
Denver, Colorado 80202

Attention: R. B. Giles
Re: Unorthodox location for
Usselman Gas Com Well No. 1A
San Juan County, New Mexico
Gentlemen:

The 0il Conservation Commission has received an
objection to the unorthodox location of your Usselman Gas
Com Well No. lA. It is, therefore, being set for hearing
on January 4, 1978, before a Commission examiner.

Please advise if this hearing date is not agreeable,
or if you do not wish the application set for hearing.

Very truly yours,

R. L. STAMETS
Technical Support Chief
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